
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents:   
We are so happy you have chosen Forest Park Pre-K for your child.  We have two 
wonderful Pre-K classes here at Forest Park:  Mrs. Corry & Mrs. Rana’s class and Mrs. 
Walter & Mrs. Shawntell’s class.  Please know that your sweet babies will be loved and 
cared for as if they were our own.   
 
Whitney Corry has been in education for 19 years.  She and her husband Nic have two 
children, Will (10) and Mary Alice (5), both of which attend Forest Park.  Mrs. Rana has 
been a paraprofessional in Pre-K for 7 years.  She and her husband Adam and they 
have two children, Layth (16) and Lana (15).   
 
Amy Walter has been teaching Pre-K for 11 years here at Forest Park.  She and her 
husband Phillip have an 12 year old son, Ian and two big fur babies.  Mrs. Shawntell 
has been a paraprofessional in Pre-K for 23 years.  She and her husband have two 
children, Kevin and Kierstyn (7).  Kierstyn is a student here at Forest Park.   
 
Feel free to contact us anytime with any questions or concerns you may have.  We look 
forward to getting to know you and your little one!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Whitney Corry & Amy Walter 
 
Whitney Corry 
Whitney.Corry@lrsd.org 
501-303-8348 (cell) 
501-447-4538 (classroom) 
 
Amy Walter 
Amy.Walter@lrsd.org 
501-920-3381 (cell) 
501-447-4516 (classroom) 
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